
  
 

 

 

  Term 3 – Week 10 – 2023  
       SEE SCHOOL BYTES FOR MORE DETAILS ON EVENTS 

September 2023 

 
 

October 2023 

 

November 2023 

 

December 2023 

 
 

The school is now in full operation. Please make sure that: 

• your child attends school EVERY day 

• he/she arrives AFTER 8.30am and BEFORE 9.00am. Being late hurts their education 

• he/she is picked up NO LATER THAN 3.00pm. There is no BPS afternoon supervision 

Thursday 21st  Krispy Kreme Doughnut orders will be delivered  

Friday 22nd 
Crazy hair day and pyjama day– gold coin donation. We will be selling 
Krispy Kreme doughnuts for $2 each 

Friday 22nd  Last day of Term 3 

Monday 9th  Term 4 begins 

Friday 13th  Whole school photo (Summer uniform) 

Thursday 19th 
Year 2, Bilbies and Hakea Sealife Aquarium/Wildlife Sydney Zoo 
excursion 

Thursday 26th  
Assembly (Kangaroos item – Blue Assembly. Wombats item – Gold 
Assembly) 

Friday 27th  Summer Gala day 

Thursday 16th  Assembly (Sugar Gliders item – Blue Assembly) 

Monday 20th 
Stage 3 Excursion Australian Museum – Casuarina and Waratah 
attending 

Wednesday 22nd  Stage 3 Excursion Australian Museum – Banksia and Waratah attending 

Thursday 30th  Swimming Carnival for 2024 – for children turning 8 in 2024 up to Year 5  

Monday 11th   Year 6 Farewell 

Disclaimer: 

Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
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 Message from the Principal 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

 

Welcome to our Term 3, Week 10 newsletter.  
 

 

Bardia Achievement 

  

 

 

It was my absolute privilege to attend the Cantabile Music Festival last 
night at the Sydney Opera House. Our students performed beautifully 
as part of the Combined Primary School Choir. During the performance, 
our talented Abhishri was presented with a special award for winning 
the Cantabile Music Festival’s Artwork Program Competition. Our very 
own Ms. Walters coordinated the evening bringing together the choral 
skills of 700 students. This once in a lifetime experience could not have 
been possible without the support of Mr McCloskey and Mrs Corner.  
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Playground  
 

Playground Pals is a school initiative supporting positive student behaviour. Our trained student 
leaders are a kind face in the playground. They support our structured play program by modelling 
how to play by the rules of a game to younger students. They also hand out I Care tokens when 
they see students caring for themselves, caring for others, caring for property and caring for the 
environment. 

 

Spotlight on Learning - Year 2 Swimming Program 

    

During this term Year 2 students had the opportunity to participate in weekly swimming lessons 
through the King Swim program. Every Thursday for 6 weeks students headed out to Macarthur 
Square to engage in fun and engaging swimming lessons that aligned to Year 2 curriculum 
content. 

Each week, in small groups, students worked closely with their swimming instructors building 
upon and further developing their swimming skills. Students finished off the program with a 
lesson on survival skills where students learnt and practised a variety of things they could do 
when they needed help in and around water. Whether it was a student’s first time in the water or a 
student with advanced swimming skills, all students showed progress in their swimming 
capabilities. 

Well done to all Year 2 students who participated in this program! 

We look forward to seeing our 2024 Year 2 students participate in this fantastic program. 

On behalf of our staff, I would like to wish you all a wonderful two-week break. School resumes on 
Monday 9th October.  
 

Kind regards, 
Yvonne Quinlan - Principal 
 

 

 



No borrowing in Week 10.
Please contact Mrs Wyber
or Ms Dening if you would
like your child to borrow

for the holidays.

THE LIBRARY IS A GREAT PLACE
TO BE!

Hi Everyone,
In the library this week, we have been very busy getting ready for Term 4.
We have been swapping over our class libraries with new and interesting
books to read in our classrooms. We have been continuing to read some
of the CBCA Book of the Year shortlisted books and were very excited to

find out the winners and honour books in each of the six categories.
Congratulations to all the wonderful and talented authors and illustrators!

Written by Mrs Kathy Wyber & Ms Kylie Dening

Library Bags
We now have our own WATERPROOF
school library bag! 

We are selling the library bags at the
office for $10 only.

They are also available from the
uniform shop in Ingleburn.

LIBRARY NEWS
GOLDIE'S  L IBRARY BARDIA PS

TERM 3 WEEK 10

WHAT'S GOING ON IN THE
LIBRARY...

All book orders from the Book Fair have now been distributed to
students. Thank you for supporting our library by purchasing
books from the Book Fair this year.
Book Club orders have also been distributed to students this
week. Another big thank you to parents and families who
support our school library by purchasing books from school
Book Club. We have been able to use our rewards to purchase
some exciting new books for our library.

Reminder!!!  



Your local library has many fun and
interesting holiday programs for kids!
Check them out at the Campbelltown

City Council Libraries website:
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.a

u/Services-and-Facilities/Libraries

Ingleburn Library
Campbelltown City Library

EagleVale Library
Glenquarie Library

Your local libraries:

Storytime
Library Fun for Little Ones

Library Tots
PJ Storytime

Bookalicious for ages 

Things to do at the library:

5-12

Did you know?

https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/Services-and-Facilities/Libraries


How to borrow an eBook / Audiobooks using Android devices. 

Step 1 

Search and install the “ePlatform by Wheelers” app from the Google Play Store. 



Step 2 

Find your school library by simply entering the school/college name. 

Type here to search 
school/college name. 

Click 
here to 
view the 
main 
menu 
bar. 



Step 3 

Click on the “SIGN IN” button and you will be redirected to the SSO login menu. Use your school
(SSO) username and password or click on “skip external authentication” to use a generic external
standalone account. 

Click here to sign in using SSO 

Click here 
to sign in 
using SSO 

Sign in 
using SSO 
account. 

Use this
option to
sign in if
no SSO
account
provided. 

*Please 
contact 
library 
admin. 



Touch and slide Left - Right 

Step 4 

Once sign-in and select Browse > Select preferred title by using provided filter variation 
option. Simply click on the arrow down or slide to the left to see more filter variation. 

Step 5 

Once the title has been chosen click on the Borrow button to Read for eBooks or Listen for 
Audiobooks. Click on Return once finish reading or listen. 

eBook 



Before starting to read or listen, simply tap once on the main cover screen and a setting window will
slide up. 

Settings 
Window 

Tap Once 

 

Step 6 

Audiobook 
Headphone Icon 



s 

Step 7 

(Optional steps to store offline for eBook and Audiobooks) 

Chapter

Additional settings menu. 

To view the highlighted
text from the chapters 

Fonts, Page, Dyslexia,
and other settings 

Shortcut to bookmark a page 

Use this option to clear the eBook
offline content or trouble loading the

content. 

eBook 



Audiobook 

Additional settings menu. 

Cellular download
warning. 

Tap on the
additional
settings
menu 
again to
view the
download
progress. 



Use this option to clear the Audiobook offline
content or trouble loading the content. 

PLAYING IN OFFLINE MODE (NO DATA REQUIRED) 

Once the download is completed. The below message will appear. 



bardiaps

bardiaps



YOUR CHILD'S LIBRARY DAY...

In the library we value reading,
borrowing books and learning.  

Please send a library bag to
school with your child on their
library day as this will protect
our library books on the journey

to and from school. During
library lessons, we have

discussed expectations for
behaviour in the library,

borrowing procedures, taking
care of books and the

importance of reading at
school and at home. I

encourage you to have a chat
about these expectations with

your child at home. Your
assistance is greatly

appreciated by encouraging
your child to keep books in a
safe place at home away from

younger children, food and pets
and to bring books back to
school to be returned each

week. This will allow others to
enjoy the wonderful books in

our school library.

Tuesday Wednesday

Thursday Friday

Desert Flame
Casuarina
Dingoes
Lorikeets
Waratah
Wattle

Banksia
Grevillea
Koalas

Lilly Pilly
Potoroos

Kangaroos
Wombats

Kookaburras
Goannas

Emus

Cockatoos
Sugar Gliders

Bilbies
Hakea

Echidnas





 

 
 
                                                            
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

EVENTS AND NEWS 



What you need to do if you are
planning a trip and your child
will be absent from school for

three days and over: If your child
will be absent due to a holiday

etc. (over 3 days), you are
required to complete an

application for extend leave
PRIOR TO YOUR CHILD’S

ABSENCE. 

Please come and see the office who will guide you
through this simple process. This application will go to
the principal for approval. Once approved a certificate

will be provided to you to keep with your travel
documents. We will then adjust your child’s attendance

record from unjustified leave to approved leave.
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NOTICES 


